November 2023
Class 5

Class 5 have had a busy week with trips and workshops.

We were lucky to watch a live performance of Cinderella at the Lyric Theatre in Hommersmith.
It was a fantastic performance full of singing, dancing and lots of laughs.

As part of our topic about the Ancient Greeks, we got to see real Greek artefacts at the British
Museum and learn some important information about Ancient Greek way of life.

As well as all of these visits, we had our own one from the Metropolitan Police who talked to
the children about road safety in our local area. The children got a chance to explore police
vehicles and even talked to local drivers about the dangers of speeding.







